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Friday 28th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
School continues to be very busy, as we build up to our final weeks of the academic 
year! Despite the weather being very warm, the children have coped extremely 
well! This week has been assessment week across the school and children have also 
been completing the Ten:Ten Catholic RSHE teachings each afternoon. 
Please remember to label your child’s clothes especially during warmer weather, as 
children will often take off their jumpers at lunchtime and it makes it easier for 
staff to find them.
Have a great weekend and we will see you on Monday. 
Mrs Lynch, Miss Ryan and the Oratory Team.  

In this week’s Gospel…

In Church on Sunday, we will be 
celebrating the Feast of SS. Peter and 
Paul. In the Gospel of Matthew, we 
hear how Jesus gave Peter his name. 
Jesus asks the disciples who they 
think he is and Simon Peter says Jesus 
is the Christ and Son of God. This 
makes Jesus feel happy so he names 
him Peter which means rock.
Jesus says “Peter on this rock, you will 
build my Church.”

Catholic Life News

This week, we donated our food items 
from Refugee Day to the St. Chad’s 
Sanctuary. Year 4 also celebrated 
their class mass with Fr. David.  

Transition Day- Wednesday 3rd July 2024

On Wednesday, your child will be meeting their new teachers and visiting their new 
classes. We will write to you prior to this to inform you of their new teachers. This 
will be a lovely day where children will get to know the expectations for next year 
and ask questions about it too!
Nursery and Reception Induction Morning- will be at 9:30am and will begin in the 
school hall. You will meet the teachers for next year, ask any questions and begin to 
know what you can expect!

Upcoming Trips

Friday 5th July 2024- Year 4 trip to 
Music for Youth Concert. 
Wednesday 10th July 2024- Year 1 trip 
to Birmingham Library. 

INSET DAY

On Thursday 4th July 2024, school will 
be closed to children as it is an INSET 
day and Polling day. School will open 
again on Friday 5th July 2024.  

This week’s Attendance Winners…




